
City of Phoenix 
PUBLIC TRANSIT DEPARTMENT 

Solicitation Title: Hydrogen Fueling Station and Supply of Liquid Hydrogen 
Solicitation Number: RFP PTD24-008 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SOLICITATION CANCELLATION 

May 1, 2025 

Under Phoenix City Code § 43-14(I), it is in the best interest of the City to cancel the 
above-mentioned solicitation. 

The City may reissue the same or a similar solicitation in the upcoming months. In 
accordance with Phoenix City Code § 43-36, the Solicitation Transparency Policy 
remains in effect through the date of contract award by City Council. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Phoenix’s Public Transit 
Department. We encourage you to continue to participate in future solicitations. 

Department/Division:   
Public Transit Department/Contracts Division 

Procurement Officer:   
David Koehler, Contract Specialist II Lead 
ptdprocurement@phoenix.gov  
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